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BS5839-1:2017 revision 
recommends protective covers 
for all manual call points 

In a recent revision to the BS5839-1:2017 the British Standard Institute 
has recommended, in section 20.2 b) of the update, that: “All MCPs 
should be fitted with a protective cover, which is moved to gain access to 
the frangible elements.”  

The changes come after the Fire Industry Association’s Fire Detection & 
Alarm Council presented their own recommendations for changes to 
BS5839-1:2017 to the BSI following findings showing that a shocking 
44% of Fire and Rescue callout turn out to be false alarms. (Source: FIA 
website, 2017) 

All manual call points that are placed in vulnerable areas and are prone 
to false activations should now be protected, without the need to consult 
your fire safety officers.  

Safety Technology International (STI) supply a range of protective 
covers, from integral covers to sounder models; there are variations to 
suit all applications. These covers are specifically designed to prevent 
false alarms whether accidental or malicious. 

STI Managing Director, Steve Hunt believes that the update to the British 
Standard will aid the decline in false fire alarms throughout the country. 

He said: “The update to the British Standard strongly reinforces the work 
Safety Technology have been doing for over three decades. Our 
protective covers are designed to prevent false fire alarms and they are 
effective at doing so.” 

Contact sales on +44 (0)1527 520 999, email sales@sti-emea.com or 
visit www.sti-emea.com, for further information on the range of protective 
covers from STI. 

mailto:sales@sti-emea.com
file://10.0.0.196/Shared/CURRENT%20LITERATURE/Letterhead/www.sti-emea.com



